
  
 

Thinking about a career in teaching? 

Please join us at our information evening 
 

Thursday 18th October 2018  

 at 6.30pm 
Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form 

Notley Road, Braintree, CM7 1WY 
 

Find out more about teaching in the Primary and Secondary age 

range. The session will include a talk about teacher training and advice on 

how to apply. You will then have the opportunity to speak directly to 

training providers, current trainees, newly qualified teachers and teachers 

from our partnership schools.  
 

To book a place at this event please email Caroline Duncombe at 

adminPLN@lyonshall.org.uk 

 

Professional learning Network (Lyons Hall) 

Working in partnership with 

 

 

 

and Schools across Essex and its borders  
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